
From: Robins, Paul (DRS) <Paul.Robins@glasgow.gov.uk>  
Sent: 22 January 2021 08:59 
To: eplanning (shared mailbox) <eplanning@north-ayrshire.gov.uk>; Neil Mcateer ( Planning Officer 
/ Planning ) <nmcateer@north-ayrshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 21/00022/PP | Renewal of unexpired planning permission 18/00019/PP to replace existing 
attached barn with one and a half storey dwellinghouse | Broombrae Blackwaterfoot Brodick Isle Of 
Arran KA27 8EY (OFFICIAL) 
 

 
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

Dear Neil, 

 

I refer to the above planning application sent to me for consultation. I advise that the 

proposals are for disturbed ground already and do not raise any significant 

archaeological issues. 

 

Regards 

 

Paul 
West of Scotland Archaeology Service  
231 George Street  
Glasgow  
G1 1RX  
 


